
 

For Local 8 Members at United Food & Commercial Workers 3000 
October 23, 2023 

   

Staffing Survey 
 
OPEIU leaders are meeting with management in a joint LMC with PNWSU in the next 
couple of weeks to discuss staffing. We want to hear from you, the people doing the 
work. We plan to take the results of this survey to share with management as our 
suggestion to address staffing.  
 
Please click on this link to complete the survey by October 30 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
 
Please contact your Union Representative, Ida Kovacic, at 
Ida@opeiu8.org with questions. 

 

  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Q5N8LNQ
mailto:Ida@opeiu8.org

